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Meeting: ad hoc TMCC President Search Committee, May 7, 2025
Agenda Item: General Public Comment

In Favor / Opposed / Other: No Position stated — Concerned or Neutral
Comment:

I am excited that there are two local candidates with experience in the NSHE system and with
Northern Nevada. I would like to see either Kyle Dalpe or Jeff Alexander become the
President of TMCC. Northern Nevada has it's own unique set of challenges and opportunities
which I feel will not be well understood by candidates from out of state or the region. I often
feel that our candidates coming from outside Nevada may just use TMCC as a stepping stone
in their career as they look to move on to a larger more well known system in California or
elsewhere. I would like to see these two home-grown candidates (Dalpe and Alexander) get a
chance to thrive and even perhaps end their careers and retire here in Nevada instead of
moving on in 4 or 5 years.

Agreed that all the information above is true and accurate: Yes

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Nevada System of Higher Education
(https://nshe.nevada.edu)


mailto:bjaddington@gmail.com
mailto:knikolajewski@nshe.nevada.edu
mailto:apalmer@nshe.nevada.edu
mailto:wlipson@nshe.nevada.edu

